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The Gretchen Wiedie Scholarship

Established 2007

The Gretchen Wiedie Scholarship was established by Mrs. Wiedie's colleagues, family and
friends on the occasion of her retirement from the Bolton Public Schools in 2006.

Long-time secretary to the superintendent and the Board of Education, Gretchen was also a
valued member of the Bolton Scholarship Fund Committee. Her expertise and talent relating to
all things theatrical were gifts she unselfishly shared with students and staff throughout the
years as dramatic and musical productions were presented. Gretchen is a true friend of the
Bolton schools and all who pass through their doors.



